
Agreed Report 20/11/2023. 
 

The Board of Management completed the Annual Child Protection and Anti-Bullying reviews.  

The Board of Management approved the tender document for the renewal of service provision for 

after-schools care services in the school. It is good practice to tender for such services every number 

of years, and the Board of Management is now undertaking this process.  

The Board of Management wished to thank and acknowledge the work of the term of all those 

members who are finishing, including the chair, teacher nominee and parent nominees.  

The Board of Management reviewed the fundraising report for October please see below and thanks 

the school community for contributions made during the Book Fair and Envelope Day and wishes to 

thank the PTA for their organisation and management of the Book Fair.  

 

 

Balance Fundraising  6,624 

Income  
 

Book Fair  2,680.00 

Book Fair  303 

Envelope Day 6,634 

Expenditure  
 

Book Fair  €3,008.05 

 


